
This legislation is needed to reduce the environmental impact of mega dairies, Clearly there have been negative environmental and 
human health impacts from these huge dairies, Oregon needs a moratorium on these large industrial operations until adequate 
permanent regulations can be developed. Please pass this legislation. 


